
 

 
 

 

 

Republic of the Philippines 

Department of Education 
Region XI 

SCHOOLS DIVISION OF DIGOS CITY 
 

 

 

 

Roxas Street cor. Lopez Jaena Street, Zone II, Digos City 8002 

 (082) 553-8396 | (082) 553-8376 | (082) 553-9170 | (082) 553-8375 

 (082) 553-8396 | (082) 553-8376 

 www.depeddigoscity.org   digos.city@deped.gov.ph 

 

 

 
 
 
 

DIVISION MEMORANDUM 

No.______, s. 2022 

January 27, 2022 

REQUEST FOR DATA ON CHILD PROTECTION COMMITTEES IN SCHOOLS 

To: SGOD and CID Chiefs 

Public Schools District Supervisors 
Division Youth Formation Coordinators 

School Heads of all Public and Private Elementary and Secondary Schools   
 

1. Pursuant to Unnumbered Regional Memorandum and Unnumbered 

Memorandum from the Office of Undersecretary, Atty. Revsee A. Escobedo, 
entitled “Request for Data on Child Protection Committees in Schools”, this Office 

directs all Public and Private Elementary and Secondary Schools to establish a 

Child Protection Committee, which shall be composed of the following, viz: 

1. School Head/Administrator – Chairperson; 
2. Guidance Counselor/Teacher – Vice-Chairperson; 

3. Representative of the Teachers as designated by the Faculty Club; 
4. Representative of the Parents as designated by the Parents-Teachers 

Association; 

5. Representative of pupils, students and learners as designated by the Supreme 
Student Council/Government; and 

6. Representative from the Community as deignated by the Punong Barangay, 
preferably a member of the Barangay Council for the Protection of Children 

(BCPC). 
 

2. In view of the foregoing, schools are requested to submit a list of the members of 

the Child Protection Committees in Schools and accomplish the CPC Training 
Needs Survey (Enclosure) through the Google link: 

https://tinyurl.com/CPCTrainingNeedsSurvey. 

3. Kindly submit the said survey form on or before January 31, 2022 using the 

template in the enclosed Regional Memorandum through the link above and to 
the Regional Child Protection Focal, Stephen Mark T. Castres at 

stephenmark.castres@deped.gov.ph and copy furnish the Division Child 

Protection Focal, Julie Anne P. Ampa at julieanne.posadas@deped.gov.ph.  

4. For clarifications, refer to the attached Regional Memorandum or contact Julie 

Anne P. Ampa through mobile number: 0995 0312418 or send a message through 

email address: julieanne.posadas@deped.gov.ph.  

5. For immediate dissemination and compliance. 

 

 
 

 CRISTY C. EPE 
 Schools Division Superintendent 

01/28/2022 
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